From: Sent: Friday 16 January 2015 16:57 To: Subject: FW: Letter to Frans Timmermans please close ARES 2015 154384 with this email. Thank you From: Sent: Friday, January 16, 2015 4:57 PM To: Cc: **Subject:** RE: Letter to Frans Timmermans Dear Thank you for your message and for letter addressed to Mr Timmermans. The First Vice-President would be delighted to meet with the Archbishop during his visit to Brussels, and a meeting on Monday 2 March from 11.30 to 12.15 would indeed be possible. I would be grateful if you could confirm that this date and time would still be convenient. Yours sincerely,

From:

Sent: Monday, January 12, 2015 8:00 PM
To: TIMMERMANS Frans (CAB-TIMMERMANS)
Subject: FW: Letter to Frans Timmermans

Importance: High

Dear Commissioner Timmermans,

As requested by your staff, I am attaching an electronic copy of the hard copy letter delivered to your office this afternoon on behalf of

in relation to the Archbishop's forthcoming visit to Brussels on Monday 2nd March and his request for a meeting with you.

Yours sincerely,

